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Yolo County Road 32A Closure - UPDATE 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Due to a scheduling change, Yolo County Road (CR 32A) will now be closed to 
through traffic between CR 105 and Davis City Limits June 9 through July 9.  The closure is required to 
complete reconstruction of the road as part of the Bike Lane Widening Project, which will result in 
widening the road shoulder to 8 feet.  Traffic will be diverted north around the project using CR 104A 
and CR 105. 
 
Construction costs for the project are estimated to be $1,000,000.  Funds for the project come from the 
State Surface Transportation Program, Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality Program and 1B Bond.  
Teichert Construction was the low bidder for construction of the project. 
 
For more information contact Xiaopei Qi, P.E., Senior Civil Engineer, Yolo County Planning & Public 
Works Department, (530) 666-8842. 
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